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Dear Senators, 

 

Why are you creating a religious holiday based on the Iranian or Persian New Year. 

Do you know where you live and who you serve?  I strongly oppose this action and 

would like to request each Senator that votes for this to please explain what their 

motives are in making an official religious holiday from another country in our state. 

 

Has anyone on this committee checked the US Constitution and seen anything about 

"Congress shall make no law respecting an establishment of religion, or prohibiting 

the exercise thereof ." 

 

You are definitely breaking your Oath of Office if you vote for this. 

 

Thank you, 


